
Dear members of the natural resources committee. I am writing this in 
favor of HB1151. Please vote yes on this bill. Without the use of bait I’m 
afraid my bowhunting will be all but done. I am an avid hunter who 
loves to take kids hunting and myself. The congregation of deer is 
happens with or without bait this winter is an excellent example. Thank 
you for your time. 
Sincerely Brian Schwan 


